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SUPPLEMENTAL STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
The California Department of Public Health (Department) has instituted additional changes 
to these proposed regulations which are discussed below.  These changes are made in 
response to comments or initiated by the Department.  
 
Section 30220(a)(4)(B) is revised to meet NRC’s compatibility category B designation for 
10 CFR 37.71(a) – (c) by deleting the phrase “both the NRC and the Department” and 
adding the phrase “the NRC, the Department, and any Agreement State.” 


